
school board wants minority advisor

the anchorage school district is
soliciting applications for a position on
a board that advises on the education
of minority stffdentsstltdents

superintendent dr EE davis said
the anchorage school board hopes to
interview applicants and make an ap-
pointment to the citizens advisory
educational concerns committee dur-
ing january

the committee also reviews

textbook adoption selection of films
and other supplementary material and
proposed changes in course title or
content davis said

applications arearc available in the
districts secondary education office
at 4600 debarr ave in anchorage
phone 2692212269 2212

deadline for submitting nominations
is dec 29


